
Dear Restaurant Owner/Manager:

We cordially invite you to participate in the 3rd Annual “Taste of the Cape,” on Sunday, February 21st, 2016 at Four Freedoms Park. The 
Chamber of Commerce of Cape Coral Education Committee and Gulf Coast Symphony are partnering together to host this cultural 
event for the City of Cape Coral. We are limiting space to feature 30 restaurants. Your decision to partner with us will not only make it 
possible to offer a major cultural event for the City, but will also support the educational endeavors of the Chamber of Commerce of Cape 
Coral Education Committee and Gulf Coast Symphony, so we may provide scholarships and musical outreach in our schools.

Last year Taste of the Cape was visited by 7000+ people. We anticipate an even larger 
crowd this year. Location requests from participating restaurants will be handled on a first come, 
first serve basis. An event layout and a fact sheet on are located on the next page. 

IMPORTANT:   We are including you in our first round of invitations, but if you decide not to attend, we will send a second-round to 
additional restaurateurs so we may feature as many Cape and local restaurants as possible.  

Spots are going fast! This form serves as your RSVP, however a formal application will be required:    

I will participate  ................................................................................................ 	 YES	 NO

 

N A M E  O F  R E S T A U R A N T 				    C O N T A C T  N A M E

P H O N E  N U M B E R 					     E M A I L  A D D R E S S

E N T R É E  I T E M S  O R  B E V E R A G E S  Y O U  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  S E R V E

					   

Please enclose payment of $195. A 10’ x 10’ tent, table, 2 chairs and 110 volt electricity is included.  
Checks should be made payable to “Taste Of The Cape”

Please return this form with payment to:
Gulf Coast Symphony, c/o Taste of the Cape
6314 Corporate Court, Suite 100
Fort Myers, FL 33919

More info? TasteOfCapeCoral.com or 239.549.6900

Exclusive Invitation
RESTAURANTS



RESTAURANTS:  Taste of the Cape facts

Event Map

What/When:  
“Taste of the Cape,” Sunday, February 21st, 2016, Noon-6:00 PM.  
Hosted by the Chamber of Commerce of Cape Coral Education 
Committee and the Gulf Coast Symphony

What You Need to Do:
PRIOR THE EVENT: All paperwork outlined in application (to be provided) 
must be submitted prior to 1/20/16. Those who turn in ALL paperwork 
prior to due date will receive an extra post on TOC social media and a 
mention in the official press release. Restaurants that don’t have their 
paperwork in before the due date will be subject to a $100 fine. 

AT THE EVENT: You must offer at least one “signature” dish which will 
be judged. Your signature dish must be provided in standard and $3 
sample sizes at the event.  Arrive at event no later than 10:00 AM to 
set-up, pack-up and tear-down at 6:00 PM. 

What You Receive:  
50% of proceeds.  After receipt of your RSVP, a detailed 
contract/application will be forwarded for your review and signature.

What We Take Care of: 
Tents (10x10), table, 2 chairs, 110 volt electricity, advertising, 
buses to off-site parking, all permits, security.   

Only 30 spots are available. 
Space is filling up fast!

More information at:

www.TasteOfCapeCoral.com


